Executive Board

Allyson Quinn, President Kelly Butts, Vice-President Catherine Guerard, Treasurer Roy Smith, Newsletter Editor Roy Smith, Membership Christine Bailey, E-Board member Steve Bickerton, Jr, E-Board member Jill LaMonica, E-Board member Mary Lou Linn, E-Board member Patty McMahon, E-Board member Mary Shea, E-Board member Sean Weir, E-Board member Lauren Woods, E-Board member Lisa Zinck, E-Board member

SUPPORT LOCAL

BUSINESSES ADAMS FISH MARKET

ADAMS VILLAGE INS AGENCY

ANNE FOLEY INSURANCE B BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS CREDIT UNION BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL #718 BURKE INVESTIGATION SERVICE CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY COLLEGE HYPE /SPORTSWEAR COUNCILOR FRANK BAKER **CUTTIN' LOOSE** REP DANIEL J. HUNT REP DAN CULLINANE ELLIOT PHYSICAL THERAPY FANCY SALON FLORIAN HALL ASSOCIATES GREENHILLS BAKERY HAIR IMAGE HARBORPOINT LIQUORS J. P. PLASTERING JOE GLYNN CLEANERS INC K. DOHERTY CONSTRUCTION LANDMARK PUBLIC HOUSE LOPEZ THE FLORIST LUCY'S AMERICAN TAVERN LYNN'S SPA MAYOR MARTIN WALSH MAUREEN CONNOLLY REAL ESTATE MEMBERS PLUS CREDIT UNION COUNCILOR MIICHAEL FLAHERTY MOLINARI'S PIZZA MURPHY PAINTING & WALLPAPERING NEIGHBORHOOD PHOTO NEWS NEPONSET CIRCLE CAR WASH NEPONSET GULF NEW ENGLAND MILLWORKS SEN NICK COLLINS O'CONNOR & SON FUNERAL HOME O'SULLIVAN HOCKEY PATRICK KEADY CONSTRUCTION REP STEPHEN LYNCH SUPREME LIQUORS

> To join by mail send your check: Business \$20 Individual \$10 Cedar Grove Civic Assoc. c/o Roy Smith 27 Saranac St #3 Dorchester, MA 02122

THE INDUSRY THE MUFFLERMAN TRAVERSE INS. A GENCY VILLAGE TOUCH

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

January Meeting

will be held on

Tuesday, January 14th, 2020 @ 7 pm

Fr. Lane Hall (St. Brendan's Church)

Agenda January Meeting

- Updates on Garvey Park and McDonald's
- Feedback from the CGCA Survery on Community Interests

Community News and Events

We at CGCA hope that all had a Happy and Merry LAURA PENNEY FAMILY CHILD CARE Holiday Season and we would like to thank Lucy's American Tavern and the Landmark Public House for generously supplying the victuals for the Tree Lighting Party and Bank of America for providing the festive light-up Holiday Caps. We would also like to thank the Old Dorchester Post for the use of the hall for the Party. And a big shoutout to Gary Walker and Dennis Sullivan from the IBEW Local 103 for putting up the Snowflake Lights that brighten Adams Corner during the Holiday Season. And last, but not least, a special thanks to the extended O'Reilly family and all the street captains and elves that decorated the streets with wreaths.